Gordon Head Middle School
Wednesday
Sept 20, 2023

The Terry Fox Run is tomorrow. Please remember to come prepared with any pledges you have
raised and your walking/running gear. All funds raised can be brought to the office.

The gathering space will be open today at lunch for grade 7s.

Cross country meets at lunch break today. Please bring your lunch to the Hollow Log so we can run
first then eat. Our first race is next Monday. If you did not get the handout with race dates please see
Mrs. Adamson.

Grade 6 boys basketball will have another session after school Monday. It starts at 3:00 and runs
until 4:40 in our gymnasium.

PISE is here for PE today.

Reminder: we are a scent-free/perfume-free school. Some people have allergic reactions to scents
and this is a directive from School District management for all our buildings.

Balls on the roof will not be retrieved. We do not have the special training that is now required.
Please take special care to play away from the building so your equipment does not end up there.
We hope you are enjoying the morning breakfast program. We ask that you keep our spaces tidy
and not make extra work for our amazing custodian by leaving your muffin wrappers, cheese string
wrappers and yogurt cups all over the game tables and the benches. If this becomes a consistent
issue, you might find that those items will no longer be offered.



